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Crystal Card

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 4:57 PM
To: Mil Jubinsky
Subject: 150012 - Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 3500)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing.  Please resubmit your filing with a cover memo advising the Clerk’s Office what action is needed for this e-mail 
(ie: place in parties correspondence, place in the docket file, et al.). 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk. 
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